
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is Our Value this half term is Wisdom: Please join us in looking out for 

any members of our community demonstrating Wisdom and living out this value. If any of your children or 
someone else’s child shows Wisdom, we would love to hear about it and we can place it in our 
newsletters. 
“But the wisdom that comes from heaven is first of all pure; then peace-loving, considerate, submissive, 
full of mercy and good fruit, impartial and sincere.” (James 3:17) 

Attendance Award! 
The winning classes last week 3/5/22 was 1CW with 97.6% and 6CS with 98.3%.  This year the whole school 

attendance is 92.4%. Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and anyone arriving after 8.50am will be 

marked as late in the register. 

Year 6 SAT’s 
Well done to all the Year 6 pupils who sat their SAT’s this week! You all worked really hard and we are all 
very proud of you. During the week, we were visited by an inspector from the Local Authority who was very 
impressed with Year 6 and deemed practice to be exemplary. A big thank you to all the staff who 
administered the tests and manned Breakfast Club; you went above and beyond and we are really grateful. 

Music Exam Success  
Congratulations to the following pupils for successfully passing their ABRSM music medal exams:  
Frank – Silver Medal on Flute  
Oscar and Jack W – Bronze Medal on Clarinet  
Alice, Molly H, Eleanor, Brooke R, Reuben, Daniel B and Isla – Copper Medal on Keyboard  
Well done to you all!  

Pentecost Church service 
On Thursday 26th May at 2:00pm.  Year 4 will be leading the Pentecost service.  Year 4 parents are invited to 
attend the service. 
The Queen's Platinum Jubilee Jamboree 
Come and join the staff and children on Friday 27th May from 1:30 pm as we celebrate the Queen's Platinum 
Jubilee and raise funds for the PTA.  We will be holding an afternoon of fun and activities on the top field. 
Bring your own picnic and deck chairs or blanket.  If you are able to help run a stall on behalf of the PTA, or if 
you would like to have your own stall, please contact Mrs. Love or Mrs. Finlay.   

Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 27th May will be a non-uniform day.  Children are invited to wear a red, white and blue themed outfit 
in honour of the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.  In return, we are asking for a bottle donation for the tombola 
stall at the Jamboree. 

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee Bake-off 
In honour of the Queen's Jubilee, we are having a cake competition.  Please send your cake creations into 
school on Thursday 26th May to be judged by a very special visitor on Friday 27th May.  The cakes will be sold 
during the afternoon and the proceeds will be sent to Kemp Hospice. 

British Values 
The British Value that we have been thinking about this week is Democracy. 
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 Readers of the Week 
 The readers of the week are Paisley-Ann in Reception and Henlee in 3JG. 
 
Spelling Shed Champions 
Individual    Class 
1. Herbie 4MK   1. 5AB   
2. Gabriel 5AB    2. 4MK 
3. Hubert 2GS   3. 2GS 
 
 
 

 
Week commencing  10.5.22 

 

Class 
 

Child of the Week and reason Reader of the 
Week 

RLN 
 

Austin for showing such interest in our 
under the sea tuff spot and for recalling the 
information that he had found. 

Paisley-Ann 

RTH 
 

David for fantastic effort with all of his 
learning this week. Well done David! 

DJ 

1CW 
 

Savannah for her fantastic work and 
progress in her writing. You are working so 
hard! 

Finley 

1DB 
 

David for a great effort when writing his 
non-chronological report about London 
landmarks. 

Gabriel 

2GS Harry for always contributing to lessons and 
giving thoughtful responses. 

Jake 

2FS 
 

Jaya for always trying her hardest in 
everything she does. 

Kane 

3RT William for being kind and caring towards 
his classmates. 

Tommy 

3JG Louise for her super maths, using the inverse 
to work out the missing numbers.  

Henlee 

4RH Jorgie for her fantastic effort during our 
lessons on time. She has worked so hard 
and concentrated so well! 

Scarlett 

4MK Megan for working hard in our Geography 
lesson this week. She completed research 
carefully and supported others. 

Cody 

5AB Olivier H for working really hard in all 
lessons and focusing on his behaviour, 
which has been great. 

Keeley 

5NS 
 

Octavia for her focus and determination in 
computing lessons and creating a fantastic 
Vector drawing. 

Ben 

6CS 
 

All of 6SS for working so hard during their 
SATs tests. We are all so proud of you! 

 

6SS 
 

All of 6SS for working so hard during their 
SATs tests. We are all so proud of you!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of St John’s Jubilee celebrations, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All entries will be sold on the playground at the end of the day, Thursday 26th 

May by our School Council, with any money raised going to our local charity, 

Kemp Hospice.  We look forward to seeing your delicious bakes.  


